
We are holding our first ever
Barnes & Noble book fair at the
Galleria, Feb 1st from 9-12pm.
Teachers have created wishlists
to help bolster our classroom
library. Families can purchase
wishlist items online or in-store
on the day of the Book Fair. B&N
will donate a percentage of
sales back to LHUMP!

11AM Miss Buffy 
11:15 Miss Char & Erin

Teach “Gentle Hands” at
home through modeling with
family/ pets. Praising your
toddler for times when they
are gentle and redirecting
during rough behavior will
set clear and consistent
boundaries for how we treat
our peers!
Pacifier Weaning: only
providing pacifier for sleep
or distressing times is a
great first step!

Valentines & Music and
Movement 

We'll be learning about love,
friendship, and kindness through
fun activities like making
heartwarming crafts and singing
songs.
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Reminders

Tips at home

Theme

Breakfast ends at 8:30AM
Please make sure your
toddler has 2 pairs of
extra clothing in their
cubby.
We will slowly start
discontinuing pacifiers in
our classroom.


